Minutes of Santaquin City Board of Adjustments meeting held 29 June 1993.

Present: Kurt Stringham, Susan Armstrong, Janet Kelley, Jeri Bascom, and

petitioners Boyd and Debbie Hamilton. Absent were Sherman Jones and Glade
Robbins.

Comments:

Mr. Hamilton feels that the variance he is requesting is a reasonable request

and that under his circumstances it represents a hardship. (Please see letter
included) He feels there is no other place or size that would suit his needs.
His home is located on a non-conforming lot. Mr and Mrs Hamilton are excused.

The Board: As a whole it is felt by this body that this is not an unique
situation as there are several in the city.. It is felt that . Mr. and Mrs.
Hamilton's situation is neither unique or a hardship. It is possible
for them to alter their plans or to not build at all.

It is proposed to not allow this variance. The vote is unamimous.

Jeri Bascom, Secretary
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